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From: Water/ESC

To: Shannon Purcell/ESC@ESC
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From: Richard Smith <Richard.Smith@citywestwater.com.au>
To: "water@esc.vic.gov.au" <water@esc.vic.gov.au>
Date: 07/11/2016 05:33 PM
Subject: RE: PREMO rating for price submissions – ESC staff paper open for submissions 

Dear Marcus,
 
In your Staff Paper Assessing And Rating Premo Price Submissions - A Consultation Paper 
Prepared By Commission Staff , you requested specific feedback on two proposed options for 
scoring PREMO ratings.  Based on the options presented, CWW’s preference is for the 
Commission Staffs’ alternative ‘graded scoring approach’ as set out in Section 4.3.2 of the 
Staff Paper.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide this feedback.
 
Regards,
Richard
________________________________________
Richard Smith
Business Planning and Regulation Manager
T 03 9313 8498 | F 03 9313 8114| M 0466 304 642
E RSmith@citywestwater.com.au 
 

1 McNab Avenue | Footscray VIC 3011
Locked Bag 350 | Sunshine, VIC 3020
DX 30311 | Sunshine
 
 

        
__________________________________________
 

 
 
 
From: Sarah.Dennis@esc.vic.gov.au [mailto:Sarah.Dennis@esc.vic.gov.au] On Behalf Of 
water@esc.vic.gov.au
Sent: Friday, 28 October 2016 2:51 PM
To: water@esc.vic.gov.au
Subject: REMINDER: PREMO rating for price submissions ? Submissions close 4 November



 
Dear Regulatory Teams 

This is a quick reminder that submissions on our staff consultation paper close COB next Friday 4 
November. Link in the original email below. 

Note Tuesday is the Melbourne Cup public holiday for our office if you wanted to give us a call. 

Many thanks 
Sarah 

Sarah Dennis 
Regulatory Analyst - Water
Essential Services Commission 

----- Forwarded by Sarah Dennis/ESC on 28/10/2016 10:19 AM ----- 

From:        Water/ESC 
To:        Water/ESC@ESC 
Cc:        Marcus Crudden/ESC@ESC, Dean Wickenton/ESC@ESC 
Date:        13/10/2016 04:31 PM 
Subject:        PREMO rating for price submissions – ESC staff paper open for submissions 
Sent by:        Sarah Dennis 

Dear all 

We are pleased to provide our Commission staff paper on ‘Assessing and rating PREMO price submissions’. 
The attached consultation paper will be made available on our website, located with the other material used at 
our September PREMO workshop. 

Link: http://www.esc.vic.gov.au/project/water/22772-review-of-water-pricing-approach/ 

We are seeking feedback on the proposals in this paper and welcome submissions by Friday 4 November 2016
. 

Any queries, please contact Dean Wickenton on (03) 9032 1386. 

Best regards 

Marcus Crudden
Director, Water
Essential Services Commission
Level 37, 2 Lonsdale Street
Melbourne 3000
Ph: 61 3 9032 1326
email: marcus.crudden@esc.vic.gov.au 
[attachment "ESC Staff consultation paper - Assessing and rating PREMO price submissions - September 
2016.pdf" deleted by Sarah Dennis/ESC] 
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